Hematology Lab Weekly Meeting

June 4th, 2015
· Reminder – this year Yale Health System is trying to standardize policies as well as the performance reviews.  Pat posted the new changes at the back board and she highlighted the ones that pertain to the performance review.
· We still refining the bone marrow procedure.  Mary and Beth went on Tuesday and we are sending Natalie and Renee this Friday.   We are observing the BM procedure right now and will  start training soon regarding the procedure of assisting in the collection of the BM.
· Pete is looking for a part-time tech for 1 day a week.  Part of the job is blood drawing for patients that are having tests sent to a special reference lab primarily the genetic ones. Prometheus is one of the 1st mentioned.  Pete’s idea is to limit to 4 vendors. The job is drawing the blood, processing  and  special packaging.  So if you know of someone that is currently working casual or maybe just retired let Pat know.  Pete is looking for a specific day of the week maybe Monday or Tuesday.       The location of the job is in North Haven.
· Fluids – Please complete logs in fluid area especially for  Centrifuge cleaning, which should be done on the day shift and microscope cleaning.
· UF1000 – when you change reagent don’t write it in the maintenance log.  Record comment in IPU and note that QC was run and it is ok. Procedure noted on the left side of the U-F.  
· Coags – every year we do Routine coag reagent roll over for PT / PTT and Fibrinogen tests. This year we are going to do the roll over on Tuesday morning.  Reference ranges will be different for 2015-16. If you see any result having an issue with verification please let Parveen knows.
· No news yet on the Sysmex contract.  Currently the contract is at 2 Howe St and the person that needs to go over it is on vacation this week.  As soon as we know it is signed we will call the water people for the water installation.  It should be quite easy because we want to place below the current water system.  The water system installed will allow us to use concentrated reagents.   Also soon we will order a device that will make smears in the push style also known as the wedge.  Training will be available online for everyone so we can all get use to the new type smear.
· Reminder – Track all tubes into tube tracker. If they are going to another lab delete them and -   note  the sample is shared with “ name of the lab.”  Also check Lab Query to make sure all Heme tests are complete before the sample is forwarded.
· There are a lot of holes in the logs; Sapphire maintenance, cleaning, microscope, etc.  CAP inspection is over however we still will have inspections from   DPH and CLIA.  DPH is very strict they go through all logs.   
· Andrew will be starting as Evening Coordinator next week.    
· Lisa will be starting Nights next week.
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